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Ira Solomon

Ira Solomon, dean of the A. B. Freeman School of Business at Tulane University, has
been appointed to a two-year term on the board of directors of AACSB International.
The appointment, effectively immediately, will run through 2016.

AACSB International is the longest-serving accrediting body and membership
association for business schools worldwide. As an AACSB board member, Solomon
joins a prestigious, international body of management education and business
professionals whose focus is the vision, values and strategic leadership of the
association. Board members are charged with establishing committees, advisory
councils and task forces representative of AACSB’s current priorities and initiatives;
approving the broadly stated annual budget and reviewing financial reports; and
participating in the work of special committees or task forces as assigned.

Solomon has served as dean of the Freeman School since 2011. Prior to his
appointment, Solomon was the R.C. Evans Endowed Chair in Business and head of
the Department of Accountancy at  the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. A
native of Roosevelt, N.Y., he received his PhD in accounting from the University of
Texas at Austin and taught at the University of Arizona before joining the Illinois
faculty in 1983.
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Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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